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NOTE FROM PAUL:

With sadness I wish to inform the Library of the passing of my father Louis Wiener, on May 28, 
two months short of his 97th birthday. Until the end he was his stubborn, intelligent, gentle self, 
though suffering from a variety of complicated medical setbacks. Dad was a dedicated teacher, 
bibliophile and craftsman  his entire life, a bookbinder, jeweler, gardener, classical music buff, 
collector of dictionaries and clocks, and beloved grandfather, and was much admired by people 
who valued a good joke, good conversation and a humane, opinionated, refined heart. 

Those interested in making a charitable contribution in his name should consider one of the 
following:

Hospice and Palliative Care of Westchester
311 North Street, Suite #204
White Plains, NY  10605
 
Gould Farm
(a residential treatment center for those recovering from Mental Illness
P.O. Box 157
Monterey, MA  01245

JUNE 18 STAFF LUNCHEON:

Hold the date.  Invitations will be in the mail this week.

DIRECTOR'S COUNCIL ON JUNE 10:

You will be sent an attachment of all reports submitted.  It is a good way to keep informed 
about happenings in library areas.  


